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Dear Shoreline City Council,

I am writing to you because I am concerned that trees are being considered as “restrictive” to housing construction.

While this may be true for developers, they need to figure out a way to integrate trees into their projects. We cannot
afford to lose any more trees in our community.

Please increase tree protections on residential zones, especially for our 24” dbh trees.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Citizens in Shoreline do care about the retention of trees in our
community as we continue to grow and densify.

Katherine Lockwood
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